
Village of Woodridge, January 23, 2014 Regular Board Meetings

All board members were present. One member of the public attended; no one from the press was 
present. The Board approved all items on the consent agenda.

Chief Grady introduced new Patrol Officer Rob Witt, and presented Patrol Officer Mark Walters with 
his 20 year service award.

Rich Moore, owner of Shanahan’s, did not feel that he had expressed himself clearly at the January 
9, 2014 Workshop meeting on video gaming. He commented again on the benefits to the Village and 
to local businesses of lifting the ban on video gaming. The Board approved releasing the Executive 
Session minutes from April 25, 2013, May 9, 2013, June 4, 2013, June 6, 2013, June 10, 2013, June 
20, 2013, June 27, 2013, and July 11, 2013 for public inspection.

Mayor Cunningham announced that on Saturday, February 1, 2014 she will be hosting the first 
“Coffee with the Mayor” at the new Panera’s on 75th Street. She also presented Trustee Blair with a 
birthday card.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.


